
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 April 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

NEU Strike Action 
 

As you may be aware, the NEU has two further strike days scheduled for 

Thursday 27 April and Tuesday 2 May.  I am writing to you again to inform you 

about arrangements at Graham school for those days. 
 

In view of the information we currently have available, Graham School will be 

open for all year groups as usual on Thursday 27 April and Tuesday 2 

May.  Please send your child to school as normal. 
 

Please note that even though our current plan is to be open to all students, we 

may have to review this decision for some groups/pupils on the mornings of 

Thursday 27 April and Tuesday 2 May. Should this be the case you will be 

notified. 
 

We are working closely with our staff union representatives to keep up to date 

with the situation, and I will inform you as soon as possible if arrangements 

change further.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact hello@gra.hslt.academy. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

Emma Robins 

Principal 
 


